Autism Society Florida, Opportunities:  

FUN COMING SOON!!!
[image: ✴️][image: 🎨][image: 🧑‍🎨][image: 👾][image: 🎮]We are excited to share that our next session of #art classes for children w #autism will begin on January 16, 2024 and will be on the 3rd Tuesday of each month at 5:00 PM
AND we’re starting a brand new #minecraft online class for kids. This starts on January 10 and will be on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7:00 PM. The gamer must have Java for PC version.
If you’re not a member, you can sign up for membership here:
https://www.autismfl.org/membership
To register, email info@autismfl.org
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We are holding FREE CPR classes where parents can get FREE door alarms. The next one is in Temple Terrace on January 17 at 10:00 AM.
All they have to do is email info@autismfl.org to get their seat or ask where future sessions will be held.
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